
REPORT ON FOLDER MAKING ACTIVITY 

16th AUGUST 2024 

On August 16th, 2024, the Institute of Vocational Studies conducted a Co-Curricular Activity 

(CCA) on "Folder Making," aimed at enhancing the creative and practical skills of D.El.Ed. and 

B.Ed. students. Under the esteemed guidance of Dr. Mandira Gupta, Principal - IVS, students from 

both programs actively engaged in the activity, designing and crafting various types of folders 

using different materials. This activity provided the students with an opportunity to showcase their 

organizational skills and creativity, while also learning the importance of neatness and presentation 

in educational and professional settings. 

Throughout the session, students engaged in collaborative problem-solving, sharing ideas and 

techniques to refine their designs. The activity also underscored the significance of attention to 

detail and precision in craftsmanship, which are essential skills in both teaching and administrative 

roles. Overall, the Folder Making activity was a resounding success, showcasing the students' 

ability to seamlessly blend creativity with functionality. 

 

  

 


